
Report from the United Nations Chairperson – Joanne Raymond 

Since our last meeting in January, I have continued to monitor the United 

Nations website about new developments. 

I have shared the You tube publication on the UN Women Launch as 

shared by the Governor with all of the Presidents by way of our District 

communication. I continue to be available to clubs to give a presentation 

about the UN and have a few scheduled for the fall. 

I have also contacted the League of Women Voters of New York as to 

whether they again will be organizing a trip to the United Nations as they 

have done in the past several years which we have supported financially as 

a District and have been informed due to the renovations of the United 

Nations they are not planning to organize the event this fall. At this time I 

will investigate the feasibility of organizing an event for the District. 

I am still hoping to visit more clubs during the second year of the biennium. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Joanne Raymond 

UN Chairperson – District 4 


